PUBLIC NOTICE

blic information that the State Food Testing Laboratory, Paﬂluur'i—lills* Shillong,
not be receiving samples from 12" December 2024, respectively. However,

f samples will resume from 7% January, 2025, onwards.

This is for general publi
Meghalaya - 793001, will
regular receiving/testing o

At present the Laboratory is receiving ONLY WATER SAMPLES & OUTBREAK SAMPLES

for testing and analysis.

Timing for receiving samples: 10:00 am to 12:30 pm

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Thank you.
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